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Editor’s Note: A photo of the Summer Academy of Medicine is attached. 

June 13-16 & June 20-23 

ST. NORBERT COLLEGE AND MEDICAL COLLEGE OF WISCONSIN 
HOSTING THE SUMMER ACADEMY OF MEDICINE 

  
    De Pere, Wis.: The Medical College of Wisconsin-Green Bay (MCW) and St. Norbert College 

are partnering to offer high school students two Summer Academy of Medicine experiences on 

June 13-16 and June 20-23.   

    During each three-and-a-half-day program, students will explore careers in medicine and the 

bio-medical sciences, engage in hands-on active learning in classrooms and laboratories, and 

gain insights into the skills, educational paths and personal qualities required for a career as a 

physician, researcher, or scientist. 

https://link.mediaoutreach.meltwater.com/ls/click?upn=drLGoOKmjBbV-2FA5kkQSwwNpDozoEqTiQna8VELfN-2B7o-3D6VCb_21x-2F89NLn-2BN7aizQAh3aVarZx92rO-2FE0cCdvsV8y6-2FjUF550N3CiTydun6G5z4nc-2FYPgkBHfuGDYpi1PEnfS5ATZ0tGRKzRsW3ZPG1bgljrM5j1C2isINvO4YptOtODXHiYrP8Pg9iXZ79HEj7EuGP1OWV3-2BFA2n7NnZgJ1qHV4OcWzF18y9eNcYYV9UBrQUQ-2FQmRr-2FtOF8VoYm641HmgW9hWt6BSOt-2B5d-2Fkv5dbjSfGgFV271-2F6ffdNMMC5OCBTpfPsSEAruPjZBb2LwGF7vkLxRNBy0itLsWA-2FOicglGiGXMSivV2BMl8ZNZJDDQj3Sy-2BzwdsQv9s7H1-2B0qEl2mTNwyXmj-2Fefy8XMOIt-2FIYPyP-2BWn9tIbyeDKkHIg-2BzXrs8TStC6bQZr5CeulCP5MlJw-3D-3D
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    The programs will be housed in St. Norbert College’s state-of-the-art Gehl-Mulva Science 

Center, home of MCW’s Green Bay campus. Classes will be taught by faculty from MCW-

Green Bay and St. Norbert College, with a strong emphasis on ethics, collaborative work and 

leadership. 

    The programs are open to students entering their junior or senior year of high school; a limited 

number of scholarships are available. Participants will be housed in Gries Hall on the St. Norbert 

campus. The cost is $800 per participant and includes meals, snacks, housing and evening 

activities. Parents will be invited to join their student(s) for the closing ceremony and lunch, as 

well as tours of campus and sessions on college admission and financial aid. 

    The Summer Academy of Medicine is a unique opportunity for students to explore medicine 

as an academic field, a career path and a vocation – all while they enjoy a taste of life on a 

quintessential college campus. 

     Go to www.snc.edu/academyofmedicine/ for more information or to register go to 

snc.edu/go/sam2023. A limited number of slots are available; act promptly to secure a place in 

the program. Prevea Health is the presenting sponsor of the Summer Academy of Medicine. 

    If you have questions, contact Amy Sorenson at amy.sorenson@snc.edu or 920-403-3165. 
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